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Upcoming Chapter Meetings 
 

 

It's hard to believe, but our AGO year is slowly winding down.  We 

only have two more activities this year.  On April 22 (Thursday), we 

will be having our member recital.  This will be held at                 One 

of the chapter officers will be contacting you soon to see which piece 

you'd like to play.  You can play anything you'd like. 

 

 

 

May - Closing social at Gayle Farnsworth’s cabin at Sundance 

 

 

 

 

MARCH 20, 2004 SUPER SATURDAY ORGAN WORKSHOP 

 

Our annual Super Saturday Organ Workshop was a success.  There 

were more than 30 people who attended, many of whom were 

newcomers.  The classes were excellent and we thank those who 

dedicated their time to helping teach these classes--David 

Chamberlin, Larry Blackburn, Don Cook, Douglas Bush, Carol Dean, 

Emily Spencer, and Cindy Wells (who helped at the last moment and 

whose baby was due at any time). 

 

You can find copies of the handouts on our chapter website:  

www.geocities.com/uvagonewsletter  
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KBYU-FM 
Sundays at 9:00 

www.kbyufm.org 

 www.pipedreams.org 

 

 

PIPE ORGAN ENCOUNTER 

Tacoma 2004 

 

Summer program for teenagers to discover the 

king of instruments. 

 

August 8-13, 2004 

Pacific Lutheran University, Tacoma, WA 

Sponsored by the Tacoma AGO Chapter. 

 

Anyone between the ages of 13 and 18 with some 

keyboard background is eligible to apply. 

 

Fee:  $300 (before April 15) 

         $325 (after April 15) 

 

For more information, please contact DeeAnn 

Stone at 801-373-5788 or 801-852-1173, 

ddstone@renewamerica.us, or fax 801-932-

1512 

 

American Guild of Organists 

Utah Valley Chapter 
Cynthia D. Wells, Dean 

1964 N. 40 W. #82 

Provo, UT  84604 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website Links 

Please check frequently for updates. 
 

Utah Valley Chapter Website:   
www.geocities.com/uvagonewsletter   

 

Resources for LDS Organists: 
www.geocities.com/ddstone48  

 

National AGO Website: 
www.agohq.org  

 

Los Angeles National Convention Website: 
www.laago.org/AGO2004.htm 
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